
Dear Madams and Sirs, 
  
Just want to let you know that I don’t agree with the proposed amendments to offering memorandum 
exemptions. This infringes on the individual rights of investors, investors need the most flexibility to be 
able to accomplish their investment vision. Our democracy and individual rights is eroding with this kind 
of legislation, do not approve this proposal!  
  
Concerned Investor, 
  
Joe Koziol 


